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12th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am very pleased to write and inform you that we have begun planning an exciting visit to 
London for Year 6. We have taken previous Y6 cohorts on similar visits in the past and we are 
excited to be in a position to do this again. We will be negotiating very hard to obtain the best 
possible prices for travel, a show and any other attractions we may visit. The date for the 
London visit will be Wednesday 14th June 2023. 
 
At the moment, we are wanting to know numbers. Therefore, we are asking for a non-
refundable deposit of £25 to be paid on ParentPay by Tuesday 1st November, which will also 
give permission for your child to attend the trip.  We are hoping to make the visit as affordable 
as possible by making the most of the free attractions London has to offer and predict the trip 
will cost no more than £60. 
 
Further letters will follow with specific details nearer to the time. If you have any questions 
regarding the trip, then please get in touch.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Laura Winston 
Deputy Headteacher  
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